
I N N E R  W A L L E D  C I T Y 
P U B L I C  R E A L M 

P R O J E C T

P U B L I C  C O N S U LTAT I O N  E V E N T 

Where: Tower Museum 
When: from 20th June to 28th August 2016 
Drop-in workshop: 28th June 2pm-5:30pm

The Department for Communities (DfC) along with The Paul Hogarth Company and WYG  
have developed proposals for improvement works to Linenhall Street, Bank Place, Union Hall 

Street, Magazine Street, Magazine Street Upper, Society Street and Palace Street.   

DfC are now seeking views from the members of the public, all interested parties and 
stakeholders in the area to shape the project to best meet the needs of its users. 

Presentation boards detailing the design proposals are available to view in the Tower Museum throughout the 
consultation period detailed above.


